
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note from The Archer Academy Trust 
 
 
 
 
Whilst the last three months have been difficult, the Archer Academy Trust, Governing Board 
and senior leadership team are pleased to have commenced the first steps of re-opening our 
school. 
 
We will continue to provide remote learning for most year groups, but we are pleased to 
begin a phased re-opening of upper school, starting from 15th June, with our year 10 
learners. 
 
In preparation to open, the school has undertaken a thorough risk assessment that takes 
into account current guidance and following feedback from families. The staff team have 
worked tirelessly to ensure our school is safe, implementing a range of measures to enable 
students to confidently attend once more. It is these actions that mean the Archer Academy 
Trust has approved the plans to open the school. 
 
The coming weeks will provide a valuable opportunity for year 10 students to engage in 
class-based lessons once again, and we will consider how this experience can inform the 
next steps in opening up our school in the autumn. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sanjay Maraj 
Chair, The Archer Academy Trust 
 


